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Halifax Health Reports Slightly Safer Bike

Week in Daytona Beach

Halifax Health, a leading healthcare
provider in Daytona Beach, has released
statistics indicating a modest
improvement in safety during Bike Week.

DAYTONA BEACH, FLORIDA, UNITED
STATES, March 15, 2024
/EINPresswire.com/ -- Halifax Health, a
leading healthcare provider in Daytona
Beach, Florida, has released statistics
indicating a modest improvement in
safety during this year's Bike Week
compared to the previous year.

According to data provided by Halifax
Health, there was a slight decrease in
the number of patients treated for
trauma injuries during Bike Week 2024
compared to the previous year.
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The hospital reported 100 admissions related to Bike Week incidents, down from 122 in the
previous year. Additionally, the number of motorcycle
“ crashes decreased to ninety-two over the eleven-day

The trauma team at Halifax
Health is always on call, and
Bike Week has become a
major focus of the team's
expert care that people
trust.”

event.

Lindsay Duffy, Director of Nursing at Halifax Health's
Emergency Department, praised the efforts of the trauma
teams in responding to incidents during Bike Week. "Our
trauma teams responded with amazing care and

Lindsay Duffy ~ COMPassion,” Duffy commented. "The trauma team at
Halifax Health is always on call, and Bike Week has become

a major focus of the team's expert care that people trust."

In addition to motorcycle-related incidents involving participants, Halifax Health also attended to


http://www.einpresswire.com
https://halifaxhealth.org/2024-daytona-beach-bike-week-sees-180-trauma-admissions-at-halifax-health/

sixteen supercross riders from the
amateur track days at Daytona
International Speedway.

For those unfortunate enough to have
been injured during Bike Week, the
Law Offices of Anidjar & Levine offers
assistance. With a new office in
Daytona Beach specializing in
motorcycle cases, the firm is ready to
provide support to those in need.

The Law Offices of Anidjar & Levine's

Daytona office is located at 28 Orange

Ave, Suite 305, Daytona Beach, FL 32114. For inquiries or legal assistance, please contact (386)
229-3228.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/696006984
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